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UPDATE ON THE DATE OF TRADING RESUMPTION 

  
 
The board of directors (the “Board” or “Directors”) of Astaka Holdings Limited (the “Company” and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcement dated 20 December 
2023 and 22 December 2023 (the “Previous Announcements”), in relation to the Company’s receipt 
of the no-objection letter from the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”) and 
wishes to provide updates in relation to the same. 
 
Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms and references used herein shall bear the same 
meanings ascribed to them in the Previous Announcements. 
 
The Company is pleased to announce that it has obtained the concurrence from SGX-ST on its 
application to resume the trading of its shares with effect from 9.00 am (Singapore time) on 27 
December 2023 following the satisfaction of the Trading Resumption Conditions following the release 
of the Company’s announcement dated 22 December 2023.  
 
Shareholders are advised to read this announcement and any further announcements by the 
Company carefully. Shareholders are also advised to refrain from taking any action in respect 
of their securities in the Company which may be prejudicial to their interests. Shareholders 
should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors or other professional advisors if 
they have any doubt about the actions they should take. 
 
By Order of the Board 

Khong Chung Lun 
Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer 

26 December 2023 
 
 
This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, SAC Capital Private Limited (the “Sponsor”). 
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions 
made, or reports contained in this announcement. 
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Audrey Mok (Telephone: +65 6232 3210) at 1 Robinson Road, #21-00 
AIA Tower, Singapore 048542. 
 


